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A. EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 

This report recommends updates to the current Smoke Free Space Policy B.B.04.  

Revisions to this policy are necessary to comply with recent amendments to 

legislation following the legalization of recreational cannabis in Ontario.  Appendix 

A includes a draft of the updated policy, which this report recommends renaming 

the Smoke & Vapour Free Space Policy.  The proposed draft in Appendix A is 

subject to further consultation with employee groups at the TCDSB. 

The cumulative staff time required to prepare this report was 7 hours   
 
 

B.  PURPOSE  
 

This Recommendation Report is on the Order Paper of the Regular Board as it 

recommends a policy revision 

 
 

C. APPENDIX 
 

Appendix A: Smoke & Vapour Free Space Policy (B.B.04) with proposed 

amendments. 

 

 

D. COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION  
 

That the Board accept the recommendation of the Governance and Policy Committee 

and approve the Trespass Policy (S.S.14) as amended and proposed in Appendix A. 
 


